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REPORTING ABSENCES: 
The preferred method for reporting student 

absences would be via email at 
JOAttendance@vsb.bc.ca, alternatively 

you may phone the school office at 
604-713-8938. 

 

 

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL (PAC) UPCOMING MEETING DATES: 
All Parents/Guardians are welcome to attend. More information on the JO PAC Website.  

February 19  April 16  
May 21    June 18 

John Oliver PAC – For All Parents + Guardians of John Oliver Secondary Students, Vancouver, BC 
(vsb.bc.ca) 

 

 

STAFF PARKING LOT HAS BECOME A SAFETY CONCERN: 
For the safety of your children, other students and staff – Please AVOID dropping off or 
picking up in the parking lot. The parking lot is for VSB Staff only. 
Please DO NOT block the entrance or exit of the parking lot or block neighboring driveways. 
There is plenty of street parking available on E 43Rd Ave or St. George St. to drop off and pick 

up students. 
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Please keep an eye on the John Oliver School website for updated information: 
 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/john-oliver 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER:  
Feb 12 

Collaboration Day – Classes begin at 
10:05AM (See website for bell schedule) 

Feb 14 
 Pro D Day – Classes not in session 
Feb 17 
 Family Day – Classes not in session 
Feb 28 
 Indoor Track Meet for Gr 8 & 9’s 
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